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Main Points from the Meeting 

 Transitional Funding Application. It was unlikely that we would get everything asked 

for. One of the priorities was the appointment of a training officer. 

 The recent Care Commission inspection report was now with those involved. It is 

likely to be published within weeks. 

 There was further discussion on Self Directed Support and how it might work. It 

should become easier once a joint budget is in place. 

 There was further discussion on Locality Planning and what it would cover. 

 There followed a wide ranging discussion on the culture change that is required as the 

focus changes from outputs to outcomes.  
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